9th June 2015
Dear Parents,
Re: Staffing for 2015-16
I am writing to you to inform you of the staffing arrangements for next year, as I’m sure that the children are eager to know who their teacher will be!
It will be an exciting time in school as we welcome three new teachers to St.Mary’s and we look forward to them starting with us in September.

The staffing arrangements will therefore be as follows:

Reception (Nidd)

Mrs Harrison

Year 1 (Ribble)

Mrs Cargill

Year 2 (Wharfe)

Mrs Tomlinson & Mrs Conroy

Year 3 (Swale)


Mrs Hunt & Mrs Laycock

Year 4 (Derwent)

Mr Verhees

Year 5 (Calder)

Miss Killingworth

Year 6 (Ouse)


Miss Holliday

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
Mr Talbot

